A

U.S. Department

of Transportation
Federal Motor
Carrier Safety 1200 New Jersey Ave,, S.E.
Administration Washington, DC 20590
September 20, 2018
In reply refer to:
USDOT No.: 2208160
TIM MAGEE

SAFETY DIRECTOR MC Number: MC766195

MULE DUST INC
PO BOX 2367
CONROE, TX 77305

Safety Audit Pass

This letter is to inform you that, based on the results of the safety audit conducted on MULE DUST INC
on September 4, 2018, the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration (FMCSA} has determined that MULE
DUST INC may continue to operate in interstate commerce within the United States.

However, for-hire motor carriers cannot operate in interstate commerce unless they obtain operating
authority from FMCSA by following the registration procedures described in 49 CFR part 365, unless
providing transportation exempt from 49 CFR part 356 registration requirements.

You are reminded that as a new entrant motor carrier FMCSA will continue to monitor and evaluate MULE
DUST INC's safety management practices and on-road performance to ensure MULE DUST INC is complying
with Federal requirements including the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Regulations (FMCSRs) and
applicable Federal Hazardous Materials Regulations (HMRs). MULE DUST INC may be granted permanent
registration no earlier than 18 months from the date its USDOT New Entrant registration was originally
granted. Failure to comply with applicable requirements may result in the revocation of MULE DUST
INC's USDOT New Entrant or permanent registration.

If you have any guestions concerning your New Entrant Status, please call your division office number
(202) 366-4023.

Sincerely,

Jureh

Joseph P. DeLorenzo, Director, Office of
Enforcement and Compliance



